
C I T Y O F A T L A N T A
ATLANTA POLICE DEPARTMENT

JUL IUS  DERICO
DEPUTY CHIEF  OF  POL ICE

November 18, 1993

Officer L. A. Galli
Atlanta Police Department
Zone Four Precinct

Dear Officer Galli:

Major V. Worthy has brought to my attention the effort put
forth by you during a drug arrest on October 10, 1993
which resulted in the seizure of $735.00.

Your outstanding police work has resulted in an opportunity
for the Financial Investigations Unit to seize and use these
assets to combat drugs in the City of Atlanta. Accomplish-
such as yours send the appropriate message to drug dealers
in our city.

You have done an exemplary job, and you are to
commended for your efforts. Thank you and continue
good work.

Sineerely,

Q,*W
Major V. Worthy
Major T. A. Knox
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